
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of the year, we are reaching out to 

invite you to participate in our Annual Endowment Contribution Drive. Your support is crucial 

for us to continue our mission and enhance the services we provide to our community. 

This year, our goal is to raise [amount] to fund various projects, including [briefly mention 

projects or initiatives]. With your generosity, we can ensure that our programs remain strong and 

impactful. 

Your past contributions have made a significant difference, and we would be incredibly grateful 

if you could consider making a contribution again this year. Every gift, no matter the size, will 

help us reach our goal. 

To make your donation, please visit [website link] or contact us at [phone number/email]. Thank 

you for considering this opportunity to contribute to a cause close to your heart. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


